## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Concerns about worship/ masks

From: Julia Alfaro

Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 8:59 PM

To: DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>

**Subject:** Concerns about worship/ masks

## Hello Hamilton council,

The reason for my email is that I am concerned about not been able to worship the Lord. Specially in these hard times. I feel that it is essential, to the city of Hamilton.

My other concern is the policy of the mandatory mask, why is it needed now? If we have survived without it, since the beginning of the outbreak in the city. Thanks for take the time to read my concerns.